
Ref.Q-18/SS/2018/3-MCC             Dated: 03.10.2018 

NOTICE 

This is in reference to the list uploaded on website of MCC 
(mcc.nic.in) regarding refund on 24.09.2018. A lot of queries/emails 
have been received by this office regarding non receipt of refund by 
the eligible SS candidates inspite of name being there in the list. 

In this regard, as information received from the finance wing (HLL 
Lifecare Limited) of MCC/DGHS that refund to all the eligible 
participated candidates of SS counselling: 2018 has been completed 
successfully to the account from wherein the remittance has been 
made to MCC/DGHS. 

Such candidates are advised to check the account statement of their 
bank from which the payment was made to MCC/DGHS at the time 
of registration for SS counselling: 2018 and inspite of that if money 
is not refunded then candidate may contact at email id: 
financemcc2018@gmail.com, mcs_cmo@lifecarehll.com and toll free 
no. 18001027637 followed by pressing option no. 4.  
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